SEESAW

Dear Parent,

We have decided to use the Seesaw app to share and communicate with families. We will
post to Seesaw to share the learning taking place in our classes. We will also use Seesaw to
send you messages and reminders. You will receive regular (individual and group)
photographic updates on your individual child’s learning experiences and also on our whole
class learning experiences. Seesaw is private; only parents from our class will be able to
view our posts and you will be the only one to have access to your child’s individual journal.

You will also be able to send a message to your child’s teacher. These messages may not be
accessed by the teacher until the next working day, so please continue to phone the school
with any immediate or important issues you may have. Always remember that written
notes are still required for important matters and absence. The messaging service will be
useful to send the teacher practical information, for example, if your child has lost a
sweatshirt, but should not be used to communicate any concerns you may have or to
engage in discussion regarding progress.

If you have more than one child using Seesaw, you do not need multiple accounts.

You will receive a “paper invitation” with instructions on how to access the app once all
parental permission slips are returned. Please sign these as soon as possible as we can’t
wait to show you all the wonderful things your child is doing in school!

Thank you for your continued support,

S Wilson

Principal

Please tick appropriate box, sign and return as soon as possible.

D | DO give consent for Dundela Infants’ School and Nursery Unit to use the Seesaw app to
share and communicate information with me.

D I DO NOT give consent for Dundela Infants’ School and Nursery Unit to use the Seesaw app
to share and communicate information with me.
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